The Department of Public Works utilizes a
small, talented group of employees to
maintain and improve the infrastructure in
the Town of Ledgeview. The department
operates out of two locations, the Town Hall
on Dickinson Road and the Public Works
Facility on Scray Hill Road. The Public Works
Department is responsible for all operational
and maintenance activities to provide safe
and efficient roadways for all modes of
travel. Additionally, the department assists with the maintenance of parks and Town facilities
as well as coordinating with numerous other public utilities that operate within the Town’s right-
of-ways. Public Works staff is also responsible for maintenance activities on the sanitary sewer
and water system that is managed by Ledgeview Sanitary District #2. The department also
reviews and addresses resident questions and complaints regarding Town infrastructure.

2023 Public Works Survey Results

Thank you to all who provided input to the 2023 Public Works Survey. Your input is crucial in
assisting the Public Works Department in evaluating future residential services offered.

Click here for the 2023 Public Works Survey Results.

If you have questions or concerns regarding this survey, please fill-out the attached form or
contact Greg Potts at 920-336-3360 ext. 102.

Utility & Driveway Permits

Permits are required to construct, operate, or maintain

6 "o@ any utilities within the road right-of-way. Permits are
%. also required to install a driveway. This page identifies
{:& when a permit is needed and guides to the proper
application.

View PDF


https://www.ledgeview.wi.gov/media/4241
https://www.ledgeview.wi.gov/form/report-a-concern
https://ledgeviewtownwi.civicpluswebopen.com/permits-applications
https://ledgeviewtownwi.civicpluswebopen.com/print/pdf/node/1026

